
 
 

 

 

 

 
TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 
    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.talaverajunior.co.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs A Webb 

 

 

Monday 15th May 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

Thursday 29th June: Year 3 trip to RHS Wisley Gardens 

                               

On Thursday 29th June, we have our trip to RHS Wisley Gardens. As a reminder, all children 

should wear school uniform but may wear trainers rather than school shoes. They will need 

to bring a packed lunch in a backpack as they will be carrying this for the duration of the 

school trip.  

 

The forecast is for sunshine so sunhats and sun cream will be needed. Water bottles can be 

refilled during the day so 1 bottle is sufficient.  

 

We would like the children to participate in the RHS Lunchbox Challenge.  Please see below 

for further information.  

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10 for the trip to cover the cost of the travel 

and donation via Arbor. Payment for the trip will be taken as permission for your child to 

attend.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs A Wright 

Year 3 Leader 

 
 

The RHS Lunchbox Challenge 

Wisley encourage schools to bring a healthy packed lunch that will result in the least amount of 

landfill waste. They provide composting and recycling facilities for:    

• Fruit and vegetable waste    

• Plastic bottles without their lids  

• Paper and card 

  

All other waste is to be returned to lunch boxes and taken home. 


